
 

 

 

 
                                                   

 

                                                                                                          

 
 

 

 

 

Ordinance Review Committee 
 

Tuesday, April 27, 2021 

6:00pm 

Via WebEx 

 

Governor Charles Baker has declared a state of emergency in Massachusetts to support 

the state's response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus). Per the directive of Mayor Hedlund and 

the Town of Weymouth's "Emergency Declaration and Town-Wide Guidance in response 

to COVID-19”, as of March 13, 2020, committees and boards will meet remotely for the 

health and safety of all during the Massachusetts State of Emergency. The Ordinance 

Review Committee will be using WebEx software to conduct meetings on-line for the 

immediate future.  

 

Join the Meeting at:  

 
https://weymouth.webex.com/weymouth/j.php?MTID=m1afcf9da4507ff72e72f5712c5e13e41 

 

Meeting number (access code): 132 510 8159  Meeting password: WMkRQKeU839 
 

 

MEETING AGENDA 

 

 

• Open Meeting – James Malary, Chairperson 

 

• Review and acceptance of outstanding meeting minutes 

 

• Discussion and debate of motions for vote 

 

• Discussion on Report due to Town Council on May 3, 2021 

 

• Wrap-Up  

 

• Adjournment 

 

Robert L. Hedlund 

Mayor 
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